To whom it may concern,

Please accept this email as my objection to the plan of building a new crematorium on the green belt of the
wetlands in firs farm fields.

This is an area used for natural beauty, wildlife and families enjoying green space and the out doors in the fresh
air. It is also used by local schools for educational purposes.

A new crematorium is not necessary in Enfield there are two that [ know of very close by, Enfield crematorium
and new Southgate. We don’t need any more.

Kind regards



